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INFORMATION

Yesterday, Chief Davis informed me that he is among six finalists competing for the position of
Police Chief for the City of Dallas. I wanted to make sure the Council was informed of this since
the City of Dallas has released the names of all candidates, and the Texas media have picked up
on the story. This will, no doubt, be of interest to our local reporters, as well. The Chief has
informed his Department personnel about the Dallas recruitment. I have also asked him to keep
me advised so that we can be prepared with a transition plan, should he be selected for the
position.

City Manager


